
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF UNION 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Union, Broome 

County, New York has approved a resolution calling for a public hearing to solicit public 

input to consider a Substantial Amendment to the Town’s FFY 2023 Annual Action Plan 

& CDBG Program as follows:   

 

FFY 2023 – 2024 CDBG:  The Town of Union would like to allocate a sum of 

$240,000.00 of CDBG funds towards Village of Johnson City’s Grand Ave Phase #7 

Street Reconstruction project (IDIS # 1745) and $150,000.00 of CDBG funds to the 

Village of Endicott’s N. Arthur Avenue Street Reconstruction project (IDIS # 1744). The 

Town of Union will use $390,000.00 of CDBG funding for these projects.  
 

A public hearing will be held at the Town Hall, 3111 East Main Street, Endwell, 

New York on Wednesday, June 5, 2024 at 7:00 P.M., at which time all persons interested 

in the subject matter thereof will be heard. The purpose of the public hearing shall be to 

receive public input and to evaluate and consider adoption of the foregoing.   
 

Please take further notice that the above CDBG Amendment is available for 

inspection at the Town Hall in the Town Clerk’s office Monday through Friday 8:00 

A.M. through 4:00 P.M.   

 

 

 

Dated:   May 1, 2024    Leonard J. Perfetti, Town Clerk 


